
Rules for the Trading Cards Club 
 
1. Students are responsible for the safety of their own cards and/or 
card resources 
2. Students must have parental permission to trade cards and are 
responsible for all trades 
3. Trades are permanent and cannot be reversed (except by 
another student organised trade) 
4. Trades can only be done with students in your own year level or 
the one above or below 
5. Games/duals/battles are for fun and will not result in the loss of 
cards 
6. The handling/trading of cards is only permitted at school during 
the Card Club time in the Library 
 


